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Q18 In October of 2018, the Beyond Categorical Thinking Workshop
revealed that many congregants were unsure about welcoming a

Transgender/Non-Binary minister. In recent years, a number of ministers
seeking settled ministry have been transgender or non-binary. If the

Search Committee finds a minister who we feel is a match for us, who
happens to be Trans or Non-Binary, would you welcome them?

Answered: 80 Skipped: 4

TOTAL 80

Yes

No

Not sure

0% 10% 20% 30% 40% 50% 60% 70% 80% 90% 100%

ANSWER CHOICES RESPONSES

Yes

No

Not sure

1 / 1

2019 Congregational Survey SurveyMonkey


	Q18 In October of 2018, the Beyond Categorical Thinking Workshop revealed that many congregants were unsure about welcoming a Transgender/Non-Binary minister. In recent years, a number of ministers seeking settled ministry have been transgender or non-binary. If the Search Committee finds a minister who we feel is a match for us, who happens to be Trans or Non-Binary, would you welcome them?

